
Fresh Express has announced a cautionary recall of their Caesar Supreme 10.5 oz salad kit on specific 
to a November 8 use-by date. As seen below in the letter from Fresh Express, Four Seasons Produce has 
not received any of the recalled product.

November 17, 2020

 
 
 

November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 

Fresh Express is conducting a precautionary recall of a limited quantity of expired Fresh 
Express Kit Caesar Supreme, 10.5 oz. size, with Product Code S296,  UPC Code  0 
71279 30104 4 and an already expired Use-By Date of November 8. 

Our records indicate that you DID NOT receive any of the recalled product. 
 
The recall is necessitated by a singled random sample test that yielded a positive result 
for E. coli 026 and about which we learned late-day on Saturday, November 14.  No 
illnesses are reported, and no other Fresh Express products are subject to recall at this 
time.    
 
A thorough review of our preventive controls and aggressive romaine lettuce food safety 
practices did not reveal any deviations or the presence of any pathogens.  None-the-
less, and even though the product is now eight-plus (8+) days past the expiration date, 
a recall is warranted in order to protect public health in the unlikely event the recalled 
product is still on store shelves o, in inventories or in consumers’ homes.    

If you have any questions, please contact your customer service representative. 

Sincerely,  
 
Fresh Express 


